Livonia Public Schools

Business Services Office

Date: September 30, 2010

To: Randy Liepa, PhD., Superintendent

From: Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services

Re: Recommendation to purchase Smart Boards

The Student Service Department is recommending the purchase of 11 Smart Boards for the MOCI programs at Webster, Emerson and Franklin. The source of funds for this purchase is the ARRA-Federal funds for special education (IDEA). This is the second year of the grant received in 2009-10. It is the recommendation to purchase the Smart Boards from the REMC bid list at a cost of approximately \$44,206.00 including installation.

We would like to discuss this purchase at the Finance Committee meeting of October 4, 2010. Ms. Kathy Donagrandi will also be available if there are any questions.

LA/kp

Attachment

Livonia Public Schools

Department of Student Services

TO: Lisa Abbey

Director of Business Services

FROM: Kathy Donagrandi

Administrator of Student Services

DATE: September 29, 2010

SUBJECT: Recommendation to Purchase Smart Boards

I am recommending that we purchase 11 Smart Boards for the MOCI program. The Boards will be used by staff and students at all three center sites: Webster, Emerson, and Franklin.

IDEA-ARRA will be used for this purchase.

Please see attached for additional information.

ls

Attachment